
Career and Technical Education Program Plans 

As part of the program standards for Career and Technical Education as established by 
Federal Carl Perkins law and Washington’s Office of Superintendent of Public 
Instruction, CTE programs are required to have a 1-5 year annual plan that is reviewed 
and approved by the General Advisory Council, and the Program Advisory Committees 
on an annual basis. Once approved by the Advisory Committees, the plans are to be 
submitted to the School Board and Superintendent for final approval. Approved plans 
are then submitted with the Annual Carl Perkins Grant application.  

The attached plans are respectfully submitted to the Wenatchee School board for 
review and approval. Thank you for your time and leadership.  We will both be available 
at the board meeting on May 22, 2018 to share information, and answer questions. 
Thank you for your time and leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Pete Jelsing, Director Of Wenatchee Valley Technical Skills Center 
Dennis Conger, Director of Career and Technical Education.  
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